
   

Four Way Special Utility District 
411 North Main Street, Huntington TX, 75949-8420  

Phone: 936.422.4188 

Fax: 936.876.4012 

email:fourwaywater@windstream.net 

fourwaywater.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that Four Way SUD will NOT meet in a regular meeting of the Board of 
Directors, at the District’s office in Huntington, Texas, at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, December 20, 
2022.   
 
 
The regular scheduled meeting of the Four Way Special Utility District has been canceled 
for the Month of December 2022. 
 
 

 

 

 

I certify that the above agenda for this Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Four Way 

Special Utility District was posted on the bullentin board at the District’s office located at 411 N 

Main Street and was posted online at www.fourwaywater.com on December 9, 2022 on or before 

5:00 p.m. pursuant to Chapter 551 of the Texas Government Code. 

 

 
     

Tommy Carswell  

Manager, Four Way SUD 

http://www.fourwaywater.com/

